EXHIBIT B
CERTIFICATION OF SURPLUS PROPERTY

The President/Executive Director of the Waterfront Development Corporation has
carefully reviewed Louisville Metro's need for the Property in the administration of
Louisville Metro, and has determined that the Property is not needed or suitable for any
specific municipal use:
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Deborah Bilitski
President/Executive Director
Waterfront Development Corporation




